
 
 
 

 
October 14, 2021 

 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE:  Withdrawing Advice No. 20-17, Schedule 300 Transportation Line Extension 

Allowance (TLEA) 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) hereby withdraws in its entirety Advice No. 
20-17, Schedule 300 Transportation Line Extension Allowance (TLEA). PGE initially 
filed Advice No. 20-17 on July 14, 2020 and then Supplemented the filing on December 
1, 2020. Advice No. 20-17 was suspended at the January 26, 2021 public meeting. 
 
PGE worked with Staff and Stakeholders and submitted Advice No. 21-09, New 
Schedule 56, Fleet Electrification Make-Ready Pilot that PGE filed on April 20, 2021 
with an effective date of July 1, 2021. Advice No. 21-09 superseded Advice No. 20-17.  
At the request of Staff, the Administrative Hearings Division has requested a withdraw 
letter to officially close the record. 
 
Please direct any questions or comments regarding this filing to Mary Widman at 
mary.widman@pgn.com 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 

 
 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 


